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No One Left To Care Alone 

 

We’re inviting unpaid carers to join us for a visit to 

Standen House, East Grinsted on Thursday 14th May 

2020 between 10:30am and 15:30pm. 

Visit to the National 
Trust Property -  
Standen House 

To request a place, speak to Hannah Taylor at Care for the 

Carers on the contact details below. 

Priority will be given to carers who have not 

attended our activities before. 

Carers 
Activities 

Do you live in Wealden 

and look after someone 

who couldn’t manage  

without your help?  


